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Going for Gold with God 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                   

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Star of the Week: 
Red – Tyler and Kaylan  

Yellow – Sebastian and Skyla 

Green – Sasha and Kayla 

Indigo – Dylan and Sophie 

Violet – Carla-Mae and Emilia 

 

Dojo Winners: 
Red – Tyler and Abdul 

Yellow – Elwood and Georgia 

Green –  Sofia and Sasha 

Indigo –  Layla and Megan 

Violet – Grace and Monalisa 

 

Winning House: TRUST 1410 points. 

Our Gold award has been awarded to Shaun and Joel. Whilst our Good Manners awards, have 

been given to Neo, Ellie S, Luna B and Millie Ch.  

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Class attendances last week were as follows: 

Red Class:            95.4% (Come on Reds!) 

Yellow Class:        94.0% (Come on Yellows!) 

Green Class:        95.8% (Well done Greens!) 

Indigo Class         96.7% (Well done Indigos!)- Weekly winners! 

Violet Class          96.1% (Well done Violets!) 

Our Amazing Stars! 

After school clubs 

A text message will be sent to you regarding what clubs your child(ren) have been allocated a place 

for no later than Friday 25th October 2019. We have been inundated with requests, which is absolutely 

fantastic! 
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Going for Gold with God 

 

Friends Disco 

 

A huge thank you our lovely PTFA for 

organising the disco last week, lots of 

fun was had by all and lots of dancing 

took place. The money raised will 

contribute towards the exciting 

Christmas activities we have planned 

for your children.  

 

Also, many thanks to our wonderful 

parents/carers who offered their own 

time to volunteer. We all really 

appreciate the extra support.  

Dates for your Diary 

24.10.19 Y2 and Y6 SATs information evening for parents. 

08.11.19 Non-uniform for chocolate bingo 

28.10.19 Half Term 

04.11.19 School opens 

15.11.19 Chocolate Bingo 6pm 

18.11.19 Y6 Cheadle Fire Station visit 12.30-3.15pm 

19.11.19 Parent Voice AGM 5.30pm 

22.11.19 Immunisation Team 

22.11.19 Non-uniform for Christmas fayre 

29.11.19 Non-uniform 

29.11.19 Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

10.12.19 Christmas Festival of Music at Victoria Hall (Choir) 

11.12.19 Choir performing at the Methodist Church 

13.12.19 KS2 Christmas Panto- 1pm 

18.12.19 Choir performing at Morrisons 10am 

18.12.19 St. Giles’ Church Christmas Service 1.30pm 

19.12.19 Key Stage 1 Christmas Party 1pm 

20.12.19 Last day of term 

06.12.20 INSET day for staff, school closed to children 

07.12.20 School opens 

07.05.20 Police and Crime Commissioners election 

09.05.20 VE Day celebrations 

10.05.20 VE Day Celebrations 

15.06.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

6,7,8.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

14.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 
17.07.20 Last day of term 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

School Council 

 

Our members of the School Council 

have had a very tough task of choosing 

our new sporting kits to wear during our 

football games. They have chosen a 

yellow top, blue short and blue socks. 

They are on order and should be in 

school soon. Watch this space……  

 

Thank you school councillors!  

Worship Council 

Our Wonderful Worship Council have led their very own 

assembly this week, all around the theme of prayer.  They 

did incredibly well and thoroughly enjoyed beginning to 

fulfil their role. 

 

Parking 

Please can we remind parents/carers to avoid 

parking on the double yellow lines outside 

school. The safety of our children is 

paramount.  
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Worship Council 

Our Wonderful Worship Council have led 

their very own assembly this week, all 

around the theme of prayer.  They did 

incredibly well and thoroughly enjoyed 

beginning to fulfil their role. 

 

Sports News! 

In Sporting news, Bishop Rawle Year 5 and 

6 boys managed to continue our good 

work in the A-League. We managed a 0-0 

draw and unfortunately we lost our 

unbeaten run in the last game, where we 

lost 1-0 to St. Joeseph’s. The boys have 

done really well so far and we only have 

two games to go, two more wins would 

be a great end to the season! 

 

In other sporting news, our very own Alfie 

has recently signed a contract with Port 

Vale Football club! We are delighted for 

Alfie and his family and wish him all the 

luck in the world. Congratulations! 

 
 

 

 

2020 Reception Intake Open Morning  

 

The Reception Intake Open Morning 

was a great success as we warmly 

welcomed prospective parents and 

children into the school and shared 

our fabulous learning with them! 

 

Headlice 

Please can we remind you to check your 

child’s hair for any unwanted visitors. If you 

find any headlice, please treat your child 

with copious amount of conditioner and 

comb through the hair to remove eggs and 

any live headlice. It is important to treat the 

whole family if this is the case. Many thanks. 

Information for Year 6 Parents. 

The deadline for secondary school applications is 31st October 2019. If you have not submitted an 

application by this date you risk not getting your secondary school preference.   
 The Local Authority are missing approximately 2000 applications and have requested we remind all 

parents/carers this is the final date for submission. 
 If you require any support with the application, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the school 

team. 

 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support this half term and wish you a 

very happy half term. School opens on Monday 4th November 2019. 
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